
 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION 

 

Students traveling to Rose-Hulman may choose to arrive by air, bus or car.  Please note that air service is 

available through Indianapolis International Airport (one hour from campus).  Students arriving by plane 

should plan to arrive on Saturday afternoon or evening, the day before the start of camp.  Upon arrival, 

students will meet one of our Project SELECT counselors in the baggage claim area.  Rose-Hulman 

provides shuttle service to Project SELECT students from the airport and bus station to campus.  We will 

schedule shuttles based on arrival times of students for each session.  More information about arriving 

at Project SELECT will be included in the final packet, which is sent two weeks prior to your arrival.  We 

will have an area in the food court for students to wait with our counselors between shuttles.  Students 

may wish to have money to purchase food from the airport while they wait. 

NOTE:  It is extremely important that you complete the transportation information/authorization 

form, even if you plan to arrive by car.  This electronic form will be sent to parents once our 

admissions department has sent a notification of admission, and the child has accepted admission to 

the camp on the student portal. 

Shuttles to the airport will depart at 8:00 am EST on Saturday, the final day of Project SELECT. 

FAQS REGARDING TRANSPORTATION 

When should I make airline reservations for my child to attend camp?  DO NOT MAKE AIRLINE 

RESERVATIONS UNTIL YOUR CHILD HAS BEEN ADMITTED AND THE DEPOSIT HAS BEEN SUBMITTED TO 

PROJECT SELECT.   

What time should I schedule my child’s flight to camp?  Flight times should be arranged to arrive at 

Indianapolis Airport on 




